
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Trumps Green Infant School - School Milk Scheme 

In conjunction with the Children’s Food Trust and Cool Milk, at Trumps Green we provide a milk 

scheme that is available to all of our pupils. School milk is free for all under-fives and over-fives who 

are eligible for free school meals (claiming Pupil Premium). The school milk is subsidised for pupils 

aged five or older at around £15.00 per term.  

Milk provides essential nutrients and is rehydrating and energy boosting. Each pupil that registers 

will receive a carton of semi-skimmed milk every day, which is delivered fresh and chilled. We would 

like to invite you to register your child, if you wish to participate in this scheme. 

How to register  

Milk is completely free for all children aged under five and is subsidised for children aged five or 

older.  

Simply register at www.coolmilk.com or ask the school office for an application form. 

My child is under five  

 Just register for your child’s free milk to start in September. 

 Free milk will continue until the Friday before your child’s fifth birthday. You will receive a payment 
request three weeks before this time- if you wish your child to continue to receive school milk simply 
make a payment.   

 If your child is eligible for free school meals (claiming Pupil Premium), they can continue receiving 
free school milk after their fifth birthday. You will receive a request letter from the school office 
three weeks before your child’s fifth birthday. Once the school receives your request, your child will 
be registered on your behalf.  

My child is five or older 

 Complete a registration form or register online. Shortly after registering you will receive a payment 
request.  

 You can pay Cool Milk either online, over the phone, at a local PayPoint or by cheque in half-termly, 
termly or annual instalments. All payments should be made directly to ‘Cool Milk’ and not to the 
school. 

 If your child is eligible for free school meals (claiming Pupil Premium), he/she is entitled to free 
school milk. Please notify the school to request free school milk service.  
If you have any questions regarding school milk please visit www.coolmilk.com  or contact Cool Milk 

directly on 0844 854 2913. More information on milk is also available from the school.  

Yours Sincerely 

 

Sarah Morris, Headteacher 

http://www.coolmilk.com/
http://www.coolmilk.com/

